OFFICE OF THE

U oV ERSITY OF ALBERIA Undergraduate Board of
— STUDENTS'UNION Governors Representative

Date: July 12, 2022
To: Students’ Council
Re: Board of Governors Representative Report #5

Dear Council,

With the Board having wrapped up all of its meetings for the summer, | won't have too much to
update you on through the rest of summer. Since my last update highlights of my work have
included inviting the Sexual Vilolence Response Coordinator to council in conjunction VPSL
Joannie. She looks forward to answering any questions student councilors may have about their
policies.

With the rest of my Board commitments being pretty light for the rest of the summer, | would like
to extend an invitation out to all councilors to feel free to message me to have a coffee chat and
I would be more than happy to talk about your priorities as a councilor this year and answer any
questions you may have about the board.

Alexander Dorscheid, Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative



